
 

 
            

GLS/C/1048-25 CIRCULAR          27 May 2025 

Change in Bank Account from HSBC to Mashreq Bank 
 
 
 Dear Parents,  
 
As part of our ongoing operational enhancements and recent changes to our banking 
arrangements, we would like to inform you that our HSBC bank account has been officially closed. 
 
We are pleased to announce that we have established a new banking relationship with Mashreq 
Bank, effective immediately. We kindly request all parents to use the updated Mashreq Bank 
account details for all future bank transfers.  
 
Updated Bank Details: 
Bank Name: Mashreq Bank 
Account Name: GEMS LEGACY SCHOOL  
Account Number:  010493122867 
IBAN:  AE280330000010493122867 
SWIFT Code: BOMLAEAD 
 
Please update your records accordingly. Kindly note that any payments made to the closed HSBC 
account will not be processed and may result in delays or rejections. 
 
If you have any questions, need further clarification, or require a revised invoice with the updated 
bank details, please do not hesitate to contact our finance team at finance_gls@gemsedu.com. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander      آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 
 
 


